COOKING OUT OF THE PANTRY

Last Sunday, Jackie Vecchiarelli once again shared her expertise and
delicious recipes with us. It was a wonderful afternoon filled with good
food and new friends. Thank you, Jackie, for making this event possible
and so very delicious! Thank you to all those who attended on a hot
Sunday afternoon, and a special thank you to my family and Jude Pickel
for all their help in getting the wonderful food out for everyone to
enjoy. | hope at our next event you will come and join us and share in a
great afternoon. Please enjoy the recipes from Cooking out of the
Pantry’s most recent gathering.

Kelley

———




